
	
  

	
  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 
Thursday, March 13, 2014  

5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Crossroads Community Association (1803 14 Avenue NE) 

The public engagement process for the 16 Avenue and 19 Street N.E. Interchange Functional Planning Study 
is now complete. We received a total of 247 feedback forms, 177 public open house attendees and 37 
stakeholder meeting attendees. Thank you to everyone that participated in the process and helped us develop 
a plan that reflects the community’s needs.  

Please join us on Thursday, March 13, 2014 to view the final recommended option, learn about how 
public input was incorporated into the decision-making process and hear about the next steps of the 
project as it moves to City Council for approval.  

To view the public engagement process and results, and for further information about the study, visit 
calgary.ca/16ave19st, or contact: 

Vanessa Marmelic 
Communications & Stakeholder Engagement Advisor 
Russell Public Relations, Inc. 
C 587.437.5405 
vanessa@russellpr.ca  

Final recommended option 

 


